
 

 

CT EMS Advisory Board 

Mobile Integrated Healthcare Committee 

March 24, 2022 

Member Attendees: Josh Beaulieu, Chris O’Brien, Melissa Osborne, James Stead 

Excused Members: Greg Allard, Dave Burich 

Topic Discussion Action 

   

Meeting called to order at 1404 Minutes from  2/24/2022 meeting reviewed and 
approved 

Motion – James Stead 
Second –  Chris O’Brien 

Old Business   

Info Sharing on New MIH Programs None at this time  

Community Data Reporting None at this time  

CT MIH Implementation Update No change in status of MIH position at OEMS. Efforts 
continue to get support for this position through 
several legislative and policy channels.  
 

 
 
 

New Business   

Implementation Elements Review MIH Education – Josh Beaulieu contacted the 
paramedic programs that the committee previously 
worked with to get an update on plans to provide 
MIH provider education.  There are currently no MIH 
education programs being offered by any paramedic 
education provider in CT.  All expressed interest in 
pursuing some offering with varying ability to stand 
up a program in the next 6-12 months.   

 

Info Sharing None at this time.  

Adjournment Meeting adjourned at 2:26 PM Next Meeting – Thursday April 28th, 2022 

 


